
Dear Chair Nathanson and members of the Committee

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments.  I am testifying in support of HB 2357 because the Oregon Forest Resources 
Institute  does not present sound or responsible scientific information to our schools and the general public.  I support the idea of 
prohibiting OFRI from engaging in "generalized advertising for public education.”

Don Merrick


